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bbNb | 77 BEALE STREET * SAN FRANCISCO, CAllFORNIA 94106 * (415) 781-4211 . TWX 910 372-6587

"|*I,*,["" February 4,1985,

trUCLEAR POWER GEhtRATH')N

PGandE Letter No.: DCL-85-050

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Re: Docket No. 50-323
Diablo Canyon Unit 2
IE Bulletins 79-02 and 79-14

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter provides PGandE's final responses to IE Bulletins (IEB) 79-02 and
79-14 for Diablo Canyon Unit 2.

IEB 79-02 summarized NRC requirements for pipe support base plate designs
using concrete anchors. PGandE's final report for Unit 2 was transmitted to
the NRC on February 18, 1983. All information in that letter remains valid
except for the completion date of the analysis work which is now scheduled for
February 28, 1985.

IEB 79-14, including supplements, surrmarized NRC requirements for the seismic
analysis of as-built safety-related piping systems. PGandE letter to the NRC
dated October 17, 1979, responded to Item 1 of the Bulletin for Diablo Canyon
Units 1 and 2. PGandE provided a final report for Unit 1 on April 17, 1980
which indicated that a final report for Unit 2 would be provided at a later
date. PGandE's final response, which describes the Unit 2 piping review
program, is enclosed.

During the weeks of October 22 and November 26, 1984 and January 14,1985, the
NRC Staff conducted audits of Diablo Canyon Unit 2 piping design and analysis
work. These audits verified compliance with the concerns and requirements of
IEB 79-02 and 79-14.

This letter completes all necessary action on these Bulletins.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope..

Sincerely,
22gs

PDR W~%T-

Enclosure
,

cc: R. T. Dodds ng"-.
G. W. Knighton

~

[' MH. E. Schierling
Service List
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ENCLOSURE;

DIABLO CANYON UNIT 2
FINAL RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-14

4

The Internal Review Program (IRP) for Diablo Canyon Unit 2, as described in
PGandE letters dated October 5, October 19, and November 2,1984, was
initiated by PGandE in mid-1982. The program included: (1) a walkdown of all
seismic Category 1 piping systems which ensured that as-built drawings reflect
plant conditions, and (2) seismic reanalyses which used the verified piping
geometry and support configurations. The final phase of the reanalysis'

includes an as-built reconciliation scheduled for completion byi

February 28, 1985

PGandE's letter dated October 17, 1979, included Attachments A-E which'

provided the response to Item 1 of the Bulletin for Units 1 and 2. The
walkdowns and seismic reanalyses satisfy the requirements of Items 2 and 3
Item 4 of the Bulletin is not applicable to Unit 2 because reanalyses of all
seismic Category 1 piping systems were based on as-built piping and supports.
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